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All Saints C of E Primary School         10th February 2017 

 

YOUNG VOICES 

The choir had a fantastic 
time on Tuesday at the 
Young Voices concert 

which took place at the 
Genting Area in 

Birmingham. 
They performed with 
over 6500 children to 

make the World’s 
largest choir.  

The concert included 
professional singers and 

musicians. 
The choir performed and 
behaved impeccably and 

did the school proud.   
A huge thank you to the 
PTA who helped to fund 

the trip. 
 

OFSTED 

As you are aware we had our Ofsted inspection this 

week. Thank you to everyone who participated in 

parent view and spoke to the inspectors. The team 

looked at all the aspects of the school, including talking 

to various different groups of children. At this stage we 

are unable to share the results of their findings with 

you as there is a process that the report has to go 

through. Initially it is written by the team and then goes 

through a quality assurance process. After the half 

term break it will then be sent back to us in order to 

check for factual accuracy eg names, numbers etc, not 

the wording of the text. This then goes back to Ofsted 

and there could be further quality assurance checks. 

Usually a report is published with 19 working days of an 

inspection (the half term break does not count as 

working days) but if it is randomly selected for the 

further quality assurance process it will be published 

within 28 working days. As soon as we are able to we 

will share the final report with you. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Words of the week 

Eagles perpendicular 

Hawks tremendous 

Finches disgusting 

Swifts situation 

Wrens denominator 

Swans simile 

Herons inquisitive 

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class with the 

best attendance 
This week was Robins.  Well done! 

KS2 attendance award- The class with the 
best attendance again this week was Hawks. 

 Both classes will be looking after the 
attendance Yeti for the week. 

 

FOREST SCHOOLS 
All Saints would like to say an extremely 

big thank you to The Royal British 
Legion. They have generously donated 

£50 to the Outdoor Learning group 
towards the cost of a shed. Mr John 
Cowley stated that the British Legion 
had been delighted with the choir's 

performance at the Remembrance Day 
service in Coalville and they had decided 
to make the contribution to show their 
appreciation. Mr Cowley is pictured in 
the photograph with children from the 

choir and Outdoor Learning. 

SCHOOL DISCO 

A huge thank you to all members of the PTA 

who ran the school disco yesterday. The 

children enjoyed themselves and had a good 

time. 

 


